

QUIZ COMPARATIVE AND SUPERLATIVE LISTENING COMPREHENSION

Name:] _____

SOURCE: Grammar Snacks - British Council - Comparatives and Superlatives

<https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3UPLIVqbdCs>

1. Complete the sentences using the comparative or superlative form

- B1: So where do you get _____ pizza in London?
- B2: No doubt about it, it has to be Pietro's
- B3: No way, the pizzas in The Bella Napoli just around the corner are so much _____ and they have got _____ and _____ waiters.
- B1: Yeah, I think she's right, Alfie: much _____ quality
It's not _____ though, but they are so good.
- B2: All right, then, yeah, La bella Napoli is _____ than Pietro's. The cheese is not as good though, and for me it's all in the cheese
- B3: You could have pasta?
- B2: Pasta in the Bella Napoli? They do _____ pasta I've ever tasted.
- B3: all right!

RING RING RING.....

- B3: Hi! Mom how's Rome?
- B4: hello, love, yes, all's well, thanks, what are you doing?
- B3: I'm with Oliver and Alfie, we are going to have a pizza. I'll put you on speaker phone.
- B4: That's a coincidence! I've just eaten _____ pizza ever. It was _____ I've ever had.
- B3: sounds good
- B1 : was the base good? mum
- B4: OH YES, _____ base ever, really delicious.
- B2: I wish you could send it over over here Mrs G
- B4: I'll save you a slice Alfie! so where are you going to eat?
- B1: La Bella Napoli
- B4: oh yes! They are not bad! They use _____ cheese, though, For me it's all in the cheese.
- B2: That's what I said. Mrs G
- B1: Yes, maybe the pizza at the bella Napoli is not as _____ as I remember.
- B3: Thanks a lot mum!

2. Who are the speakers? Match up

B1	Alfie
B2	Mrs G
B3	Oliver
B4	Mrs G's daughter.

Family Castle

Read the article about a family castle and answer the questions below.

My name is Will, and our family decided that we all wanted to live together, so we looked online. We eventually found a castle we could buy. There are 20 of us altogether, including my aunts, uncles and grandparents, and we all have a room each. The castle is huge - it takes about ten minutes to walk from one side to the other. It's really cold inside the castle, especially in winter. My gran wears a coat inside as it's so cold. We had no heating at first and only one toilet when we moved in either!

When I lived in Manchester, the shops and the school were very near. Here at the castle, the nearest village is 10 minutes away, and it takes 30 minutes to get to the nearest town to do our weekly shopping. At first, I took the bus to school, but it took too long. Now my mum takes me there as she has just got a job at the school.

The best thing about living in the castle is that there is a lot of space - I can ride my bicycle all day on our large ground. I don't play online games as much as I did. We now have heating and bathrooms along with a modern kitchen, so things are much better than they were. I love living in a castle with my whole family, and I hope to stay here for a long time.

1. Where did Will's family find the castle?
 - A. on the internet
 - B. in a newspaper
 - C. in Manchester
2. What did the castle not have when they moved in?
 - A. a toilet
 - B. heating
 - C. a kitchen
3. Where does Will's family go shopping?
 - A. The nearest town
 - B. Manchester
 - C. The nearest village
4. How does Will get to school?
 - A. By car
 - B. By bus
 - C. On his bicycle
5. What does Will like most about living in the castle?
 - A. Not playing online so much now.
 - B. The new modern bathroom and kitchen.
 - C. Riding his bike around the castle.

2. Answer the following questions:

a. Why did Will's family decide to live together?

b. How many people live in the castle?

c. How long does it take to walk from one side of the castle to the other?

d. Why does Will's gran wear a coat inside the castle?

e. How far is the nearest village and town from the castle?

f. Why did Will stop taking the bus to school?

g. What is Will's favorite thing about living in the castle?



UNIT TEST

Plus

4

Grammar

- 1 Complete the email with the present simple or present continuous form of the verb in brackets. Use short forms.**

Hi Minnie,

I'm in London now, and I **(1)** (have) a great time! I'm here with my parents and my brother. I **(2)** (try) to practise my English at the moment, but I **(3)** (not always understand) what people are saying because they **(4)** (usually speak) very quickly.

At the moment, we're in the hotel. We **(5)** (have) a rest. My dad **(6)** (be) on the bed. He **(7)** (read) some information about a museum. My mum **(8)** (put) on a new jacket she bought in Oxford Street. My brother **(9)** (listen) to music. He says he really **(10)** (like) the radio stations here in London because they **(11)** (often play) really good songs.

I really **(12)** (like) it here. I'll write again soon.

Sara

- 2 Complete the sentences with *too* or *enough* and an adjective from the box.**

big clean dark difficult expensive fast old small

- 1 These trainers are I don't have enough money to buy them.
- 2 I don't want to walk to the supermarket. It's not Let's use the car. We can be at the supermarket in five minutes.
- 3 I like this T-shirt, but it's Do you have a small one?
- 4 I can't do this homework. It's I don't understand it.
- 5 You're only 13. You're not to drive a car.
- 6 I can't put all these things into the box. It's I need a big box.
- 7 It's in here. I can't see. Please open the curtains.
- 8 Wash these glasses again, please. They're not

- 2 Complete the sentences with the correct object pronouns.**

- 1 My dad likes making biscuits, but then he always eat all!
- 2 My brother's not very good at maths, so I have to help sometimes.
- 3 Greg likes because I help him with his homework.
- 4 I can't find my phone. Can you see ?
- 5 Does your mum drive to school every morning, or do you take the bus?
- 6 We don't know how to do this exercise. Can you help, please?
- 7 This is Maria's dictionary. I have to give it back to later.

- 2 Complete the sentences with *at*, *in* or *on*.**

- 1 I go to judo class Monday.
- 2 Let's have a party my birthday.
- 3 We don't have school July.
- 4 The best time to go sailing is summer.
- 5 I usually have lunch 1 o'clock.
- 6 Let's go to the cinema Friday.
- 7 The footballer Harry Kane's birthday is July 28.
- 8 I like going running the afternoon after school.

UNIT TEST

Plus

5

Vocabulary

1 Complete the words about sports. There is one space for each letter. The first and last letters are already there.

- 1 My dad's favourite sport is c _ _ _ _ t.
- 2 My friend Mark is good at j _ _ o.
- 3 I'm watching b _ _ _ _ _ n on TV.
- 4 Do you like r _ _ _ y?
- 5 Jennifer is the new g _ _ _ _ _ s teacher.
- 6 I don't really like f _ _ _ _ _ l.
- 7 Serena Williams is a famous t _ _ _ _ s player.
- 8 I like s _ _ _ _ _ g in the sea.

2 Complete the sentences with the correct form of *play, go* or *do*.

- 1 Michael basketball every day.
- 2 I judo after school on Fridays.
- 3 Why don't we skating on Saturday?
- 4 My sister yoga in the living room at the moment.
- 5 How do you baseball?
- 6 Would you like to rock climbing with us?
- 7 I don't know how to cricket.
- 8 We surfing every summer.

3 Write the nationalities.

Spain	(1)
France	(2)
India	(3)
Mexico	(4)
Japan	(5)
Britain	(6)
Portugal	(7)
Australia	(8)
Ireland	(9)
China	(10)

Grammar

1 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the adjectives in brackets.

- 1 In my country, rugby is (popular) than football. A lot of people watch and play it.
- 2 Some people say that Korean is the (hard) language to learn.
- 3 I think cricket is the (good) sport in the world.
- 4 Mario has got a really fast computer. My computer is (slow) than his.
- 5 Kyoto is the (beautiful) city in Japan.
- 6 I'm buying this T-shirt. It's only €5. It's the (cheap) one in the shop.
- 7 Maths isn't difficult. For me, it's (easy) than geography or French.
- 8 Planes are (fast) than trains.

UNIT TEST

Plus

6

Vocabulary

1 Put the letters in the correct order to make words for classroom objects.

- 1 I think we have our geography class next. Let me check the (lettmieba).
- 2 If you don't know the meaning of a word, check in your (rdoiitaycn).
- 3 My teacher always writes information on the (odabr).
- 4 I like drawing in art class, but I'm not very good, so I use my (brebur) a lot!
- 5 Please write these words in your (oktoebon) and then make sentences with them.
- 6 Use a (lerru) to draw a straight line on the paper.
- 7 My bag is very heavy. I've got a different (bkexoto) for every lesson.

2 Complete the words with the correct letters. The first and last letters are already there. There is one space for each other letter in the word.

- 1 I can't go out tonight. I have to s _ _ _ y for an exam tomorrow.
- 2 My friend Dana usually f _ _ _ s her maths tests. She doesn't like maths at all.
- 3 My dad's t _ _ _ _ _ g me how to play the guitar. I can play a few songs now.
- 4 Monica is busy today. She's t _ _ _ _ g a physics test.
- 5 Carla's very good at languages. She can speak French and German and she wants to l _ _ _ n how to read Chinese next.
- 6 If you want to drive a car, you have to p _ _ _ s a test first.

3 Read the sentences. Choose the best word (A, B or C) for each space.

- 1 I want to chemistry when I go to university. It's my favourite subject at school.
A learn B teach C study
- 2 My teacher doesn't like it when we draw or write on our
A boards B textbooks C rulers
- 3 My mum works in a school. She maths and physics.
A teaches B studies C learns
- 4 You have to this exam, or you have to take it again.
A fail B pass C study
- 5 Draw a table in your notebook. Use a to draw straight lines.
A board B ruler C rubber
- 6 I've got my near my desk so I know which classes I have every day.
A dictionary B textbook C timetable

Grammar

1 Complete the sentences with the correct form of *have to* and the words in brackets.

- 1 We (wear) a school uniform in my school – we can put on clothes we like.
- 2 My dad (get up) very early tomorrow because he has a plane to catch at 7 o'clock.
- 3 (you / do) any homework tonight?
- 4 You (study) a lot to pass your exams. They are very difficult.
- 5 We (go) to school tomorrow. It's a holiday!
- 6 (your sister / learn) English at school?